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Hi, my name is Brad Smith, and I am a farm worker from Williams. I am writing in 

support of HB 3372. I would like for myself and other small farm operators to be able 

to legally sell some products watered by the 1/2 acre watering allowance in Oregon. 

Small farms are important nowadays and we should honor legislation that empowers 

them. Thank you. 

 


